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State Plan Amendment

Medicare Part D Change for Individuals Eligible for Medicare and Medicaid
The Agency for Health Care Administration is submitting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan to implement a change in Section 175 of the Medicare Improvement for Patients and Providers Act of 2008 (MIPPA), which amended section 1860D-2(e)(2)(A) of the Act to include Medicare coverage for certain drugs that were formerly covered by Medicaid, effective January 2013. Individuals who are dually eligible for Medicare and Medicaid will continue to have coverage for these drugs.

For information on this change, interested parties may contact Marie Donnelly, Medicaid Bureau of Pharmacy Services, at the Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 38, Tallahassee, FL 32308, or by email at Marie.Donnelly@ahca.myflorida.com .

